
School Entry Health Checkups for FY2025 
 

 

Eligible Children 

Children entering elementary school in April 2026 (Those born between 2 April 2019 and 1 April 2020) 

 

Checkup Period 

Wednesday 22 October – Thursday 27 November 

Details such as the designated school and scheduled date will be listed in the School Entry Health Checkup 

Notification, which will be sent out in mid-October. 

 

If Your Child Cannot Attend on the Assigned Date 

If your child is unable to attend the checkup at their designated school due to illness or other reasons, please 

arrange to attend on another available date. 

In that case, be sure to contact both the originally assigned school and the school where the checkup will be 

taken. 

 

For more information, please refer to the notification or visit the city website: 

https://www.city.shizuoka.lg.jp/kyoiku/s002267.html 

 

Inquiries 

Student Support Division 054-354-2518 
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